McNinch, Elizabeth A.

From: KKincade@columbuspolice.org

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 12:37 PM

To: AAAntequera@columbuspolice.org; EDaniher@columbuspolice.org;
JJJohnson@columbuspolice.org

Subject: RE: Community Notice - Gunfire Testing

No problem we will pass this along.

Thanks,
Lt. Kincade

From: Antequera, Andres A.

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 11:01 AM

To: Kincade, Kyle O. <KKincade@columbuspolice.org>; Daniher, Edward M. <EDaniher@columbuspolice.org>; Johnson,
Joseph Jr. <JlJohnson@columbuspolice.org>

Subject: Community Notice - Gunfire Testing

Good morning,
SoundThinking, formerly known as ShotSpotter, will be conducting live gunfire testing on Wednesday (10/11) and
Thursday (10/12) at the site of the old Cooper Stadium. Testing will occur between 12pm-4pm each day with different

caliber rounds being fired. Patrol will have units on-site to keep the testing area secure.

Can you please have your CLOs assigned to those precinct(s) notify neighborhood groups and block watches about this
testing? We have a media release going out Tuesday (10/10) along with social media notifications being posted.

Thank you for the help!
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